
“Helping People Help Their Own Community”     

 

    

Sally Hunter has always lived and 
worked in rural communities and is 
passionate about helping people to 
help their own community.  

Over the years she realised that 
people in rural communities 
struggle to access the networks, 
skills and resources to make their 
projects work.  

“FundBase” provides the following 
services: 

♦ Project and strategic planning 

♦ Partnership and collaborative 
alliance building 

♦ Group facilitation 

♦ Grant writing and fundraising 

‘Get A Grant’ lists over 2,300 
grants available in Australia and 
allows users to input their own 
criteria to get an instant shortlist of 
suitable grants. 

“FundBase” contracts three other 
rural women to help with these 
services, who continue to live in 
their community, accessing 
stimulating, creative and 
demanding work; further building 
their own communities.  

Sally Hunter 

“Fundbase” 750 Harparary Rd Boggabri, 2382  

Phone: 0459944778 Email: sally@fundbase.com.au 

 

Some of our rural contractors 
attending 2012 Sustaining 
Rural Communities 

Conference  

Building 
collaborative 
alliances for 
mental health 
outcomes in 
Darling Downs 

and SW Qld  

Facilitating a 
community 
meeting in Surat, 

Qld  

 

  


